Richard D. Loewenberg, M,D,

Pletcher Building

238 Eighteenth Street
Bakersfield, California

Dear Doctor Loewenberg:

Thanks very nuch tor your letter and the
enclosures,

The world 1s small: Professor Reichenbach
not only remembered your father, but his sister went
to your father's school, and he 1s delighted to
opéen the discussion. I am very pleased with the
turn of events and I hopo you will be equally
pleased,

Looking forward very much to Friday the .
lith, I am most

Sincerely yours,

Hanna Fenighel, Ph.D.
HF :p ‘



